
June 13, 2022        

John M. Cabello 

324 N. Pier Dr. 

Machesney Park, IL 61115 

Subject:  Sheriff’s Star Legislative Endorsement 

Thank you for your interest in receiving the Sheriffs’ Star legislative endorsement.  It is now my distinct 

privilege to announce that you have been selected as a recipient of this award for 2022. The Sheriffs of 

Illinois PAC is a bipartisan and voluntary political program and fund.  This program offers support to 

politicians who support Sheriffs, and all of law enforcement, in their effort to protect our citizens and 

communities.   

We certainly appreciate your willingness to participate in a ride along with a Sheriff’s Office and the 

suggestions provided on programming.  This endorsement is on behalf of the Sheriffs of Illinois PAC, 

rather than individual Sheriffs.  If you are interested in receiving a specific Sheriff’s support, you should 

contact them directly. 

While we have continued to experience a number of challenges across Illinois, we hope you know that 

Sheriffs will continue to perform their duties in protecting and enhancing the lives of the citizens they 

represent.  We, however, cannot do this alone.  As a recipient of this award, we certainly hope that we can 

count on you in supporting our efforts in the General Assembly and our communities.  

 

The Sheriffs of Illinois PAC thanks you for your support and offers congratulations for being a recipient 

of this award!  We have included an award certificate for your use.  At a later date, we will also be issuing 

a press release providing a list of all award recipients, as well as an announcement on our Facebook page.  

We look forward to working closely with you moving forward. 

 

Thank you for your service and please contact Jim Kaitschuk at 217-753-2372 with any questions. 

Sincerely, 

 

Dwight Baird, Chairman 

Kendall County Sheriff 


